## Who Created the Alphabet for the Cherokee People?

Sequoyah was an important Native American and remembered as the creator of the Cherokee writing system. Little is known about his early life. He was born sometime in the 1770's. Although not certain, his father was probably a white fur trader. His mother, Wuteh, was Cherokee and a member of the Paint Clan. Wuteh raised Sequoyah and taught him to be a fur trader. Sometime in his early life, Sequoyah became lame and was no longer able to farm or hunt. Around 1809, Sequoyah went to live in the town of Willston, Alabama, and began to work as a silversmith.



1770 - August, 1843

D a	Re	$T_i$	مة	Ou	ίν
Sga € ka	$\mathbf{F}_{ge}$	<b>y</b> gi	Ago	${f J}_{\sf gu}$	E gv
¶ ha	P he	<b>.</b> ∂ ni	I ho	$oldsymbol{\Gamma}$ hu	<b>©</b> −hv
$\mathbf{W}_{la}$	o le	<b>f</b> ii	Gio	M lu	$1_{Iv}$
<b>∛</b> ma	CI me	H mi	3mo	ℋ <sub>mu</sub>	
Ona Lina Grah	$oldsymbol{\Lambda}$ ne	<b>h</b> ni	Zn₀	¶ nu	On
T qua	<b>₽</b> que	<b>⊘</b> qui	Vquo	(Oquu	Equv
Usa of∂s	4 se	<b>Б</b> si	₽ so	Su	R sv
Lda Wta	Sde Lte	Jdi Tti	$\mathbf{V}_{do}$	$\mathbf{S}_{du}$	Jo dv
&dia C tia	${f L}$ tle	C tii	<b>J</b> tto	$\Delta n_{tlu}$	${f P}$ tiv
G tsa	T/tse	Ir tsi	Ktso	d tsu	C ts
<b>G</b> wa	₩e	O wi	Owo	$\vartheta_{wu}$	6w
<b>c</b> i€ ya	Bye	√3 vi	6vo	<b>G</b> yu	By

While living in Willston, Sequoyah saw how white people communicated using paper and pen to write symbols. He called the books and writing he saw, "talking leaves." Sequoyah became fascinated with written language and decided he would create a way to write down the Cherokee language. Sequoyah spent 12 years preparing a language for his people. He created a system where every syllable had a specific character (written symbol). The syllabic alphabet created by Sequoyah had 86 different characters. Upon completion of his work he

taught his daughter to read using his alphabet. The Cherokee leaders were amazed with Sequoyah's work. His syllabic alphabet was quickly put into use by the Cherokee Nation and became their official language in 1825. Starting in 1828, his language was used in the *Cherokee Phoenix*, the newspaper of the Cherokee Nation.





Sequoyah eventually started work developing written languages for all Native Americans, and traveled through the Americas meeting with different tribes. He died sometime around 1843 and 1845 while meeting with tribes in Mexico.

## **Answer These Questions**

- 1. What Native American tribe did Sequoyah belong to?
  - A. Comanche
  - B. Choctaw
  - C. Pueblo
  - D. Cherokee
- 2. What profession did Sequoyah take up when he lived in Willston, Alabama?



- A. Blacksmith
- B. Teacher
- C. Writer
- D. Silversmith
- 3. How many characters did Sequoyah's alphabet have?



B. 29

C. 35

D. 86

4. What newspaper used Sequoyah's alphabet?



- B. Cherokee Press
- C. Cherokee Phoenix
- D. Native American Daily
- 5. What did Sequoyah call the books and writings?
  - A. talking leaves
  - B. whispering words
  - C. audio books
  - D. Phoenix





